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Supplemental Exhibit 
 
 
In response to a request from reviewers, Raytheon is submitting updated contact information for the 
stop buzzer at the Farmington, New Mexico location: 
 
  

 

Gary Frey 
Phone: 505.960.1515 
Mobile: 520.275.4746 
grfrey@raytheon.com 
 
as the Farmington, NM POC for the GPS re-rad license. 

 
If any additional information is needed, please contact Anne E. Cortez, Esq. at 520-360-0925 or 
alc@conspecinternational.com.   
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